
In furtherance of Union Proposal 29,  
we can now advise that our survey results 
(as provided) have now been calculated  
in the area of employee safety. 
 
Here is our suggestion: 
The union will immediately retain an  
expert in the area of employee safety  
to study and assess Gas Bar safety issues. 
The company shall fully cooperate.  
The expert shall make recommendations 
that result in very high levels of safety 
for all employees. The company shall 
implement the recommendations of the 
expert immediately. The company shall  
reimburse the union for all costs. 


